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Comments for Public Posting: Rental operators have had elements of their contracts suspended
during these trying times and are facing significant losses of
income. Waste haulers should freeze this scheduled increase
immediately. Rental operators and their communities need
financial relief. It is shocking that rental operators are being
expected to absorb operational increases at this time.



